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City of Stratford, Corporate Services Department 
Clerk’s Office 
City Hall, P. O. Box 818, Stratford, Ontario N5A 6W1 
Tel: 519-271-0250, extension 5237 
Email: clerks@stratford.ca 
Website: www.stratford.ca 

July 12, 2024 

Sent via email – chandley@loyalist.ca 

Cindy Handley, 
Administrative Assistant 
Corporate Services Department 
Loyalist Township 

Re: Resolution regarding solutions to resolve significant financial and 
budgetary pressures relating to infrastructure development, maintenance and 
repairs 

We acknowledge receipt of your correspondence dated March 18, 2024, regarding the 
above-mentioned matter. 

The said correspondence was provided to Stratford City Council for their information as 
part of the April 8, 2024, Council meeting Consent Agenda (CA-2024-049). Council 
adopted the following resolution: 

THAT CA-2024-049, being a resolution from the Loyalist Township regarding 
solutions to resolve significant financial and budgetary pressures relating to 
infrastructure development, maintenance and repairs, be endorsed. 

Sincerely, 
A.Pascual 

Audrey Pascual, Deputy Clerk 
/mf 
cc: Prabmeet Sarkaria, Minister of Transportation 

Association of Municipalities of Ontario 
All Ontario municipalities 
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July 5, 2024 

The Honourable Doug Ford 
Premier of Ontario 
Legislative Building 
Queen’s Park 
Toronto, ON  M7A 1A1 
premier@ontario.ca DELIVERED VIA EMAIL 

Re: Operational Budget Funding 

The Council of the Township of Emo, at its regular meeting held May 15, 2024, passed the 
following resolution. 

Resolution No.: 18, May 15, 2024 
Moved by: Councillor Teeple 
Seconded by: Councillor Whatley 

WHEREAS all Ontario municipalities are prohibited from running budget deficits for operating 
purposes, and; 

WHEREAS all Ontario municipalities have similar pressures with respect to aging infrastructure 
and operating costs for policing, and; 

WHEREAS the City of Toronto has recently received Provincial funding to cover a $1.2 billion-
dollar operating shortfall and approximately $12 million in Federal and Provincial funding for 
their Police operating budget, and; 

WHEREAS the City of Toronto has the lowest tax rates in the Province. 

BE IT RESOLVED THAT the Township of Emo call on the Province of Ontario to treat all 
municipalities fairly and provide equivalent representative operational budget funding amounts 
to all Ontario municipalities. 
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Yours sincerely, 

Crystal Gray, Dipl. M.A. 
CAO/Clerk-Treasurer 
The Corporation of the Township of Emo 
P: (807) 482-2378 
E: cao@emo.ca 

Sent via Email : 
Honourable Doug Ford, Premier of Ontario, premier@ontario.ca 
Honourable Paul Calandra, Minister of Municipal Affairs and Housing, paul.calandra@pc.ola.org 
Honourable Peter Bethlenfalvy, Minister of Finance, peter.bethlenfalvy@pc.ola.org 
Association of Municipalities of Ontario, amo@amo.on.ca 
All Ontario Municipalities 
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